
 
 
 
 

POPs – Survival Session 
Wednesday 20th March – Y5LD  

Thursday 21st March – Y5/6ME & Y6AC 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
On the above dates, UKS2 plan to take part in an additional half-a-day POPs session linked to our 
novel study book: The Hunger Games. The purpose of the session will be to have a fun and 
practical time learning different survival skills which we will then be able to write about in our 
literacy work.  
 
This will take place in school time on both the field and in the wild area and therefore children 
must bring a spare pair of shoes that can get muddy. The sessions will not impact lunch time.  
 
School will be subsidising some of the cost, but we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution 
of £2.50 to allow the children to be able to experience what we’re sure will be a fantastic session. 
This will be payable via ParentPay and we ask that payments are made by Friday 15th March. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Cochrane, Miss Davenport & Miss Ellis 
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